

THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY Appleton, Wisconsin

August 26, 1952

Dear Dr. Haldeman:

I have your letter of August 22. I will be delighted to have breakfast with you the morning of September 16. I will be near the Information Desk at the Hotel Madison at 7:30 on that date unless I hear differently from you. I am scheduled to stay at the Hotel Dennis with Dr. Kyle Ward and will reach there on Sunday morning, the 14th.

I am sorry to say I have already committed myself for the date of Hamline's building dedication, but I certainly hope to know about the Grinnell one in time to make sure I don't get dated up shead for that.

I am looking forward to the Monmouth meeting with a good deal of interest.

Sincerely yours,

Harry F. Lewis

Dean

Dr. W. S. Haldeman Monmouth College Department of Chemistry Monmouth, Illinois